
 

Thank you for your submission! 

 

 

2024 GREEN EARTH BOOK AWARD – NOMINATION FORM 
Celebrating GEBA’s 20th Anniversary in 2024 

 

Two ways to nominate!  
1. Fill out the Google Form here: Green Earth Book Award 2024 Application (google.com) 

 
2. Complete all lines of this nomination form for each book meeting the eligibility criteria 

identified in the award documentation, and email form to: rsieferman@natgen.org 
 

Nominations must be received by December 15,2023 to be considered for the 2024 Green Earth 
Book Award. Along with this form, send 11 copies of the nominated book to the address below. 

 

Book Title  

Author Name  

Illustrator or Photographer Name  

Submitted Category: Choose One 
1. Picture Book  

2. Cadmus Children’s Fiction 
3. Young Adult Fiction 

4. Children’s Non-Fiction 
5. Young Adult Non-Fiction  

 

Age of Target Audience  

Publishing Company Name  

Published Date (month/year)   

Award Contact Person Name  

Award Contact E-mail Address  

 

1. Email completed nomination form to:  
Ms. Romany Sieferman at: rsieferman@NatGen.org   

2. Send 11 review copies of nominated books to: 
Salisbury University CENTRAL RECEIVING 
119 Bateman Street 
Salisbury MD 21804 
C/O Dr. Patricia Dean, Dr. Ernie Bond Curriculum Resource Center, 226 Conway Hall 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfXYbCRstZKxwqWvD6CdffW8nUbBnlE9x0RUmyqVcfjcwm2Ug/viewform
mailto:rsieferman@natgen.org
mailto:rsieferman@NatGen.org

